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Dear Ms Moylan

HMAS CRESWELL REDEVELOPMENT, JERVIS BAY TERRITORY -
SUPPLEMENTARY SUBMISSION

On 29 June 2007, the Mayor of the City of Shoalhaven, Clr Greg Watson wrote to you regarding
the HMAS Creswell Redevelopment project. I would like to take the opportunity to acknowledge
the Mayor's kind comments regarding the positive influence the redevelopment will have on the
Shoalhaven.

Defence looks forward to continued support from the Shoalhaven City Council throughout the
HMAS Creswell Redevelopment project and into the future.

Yours sincej

ice

Director General Infrastructure Asset Development

July 2007
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